

2026 -2027 ERAS Application Cycle

Dear Applicant:

We thank you for your interest in the Transitional Year (TYR) or Preliminary Internal Medicine (Prelim IM) year at Mercy Catholic Medical Center. We are delighted you have expressed interest in interviewing with us. Both 1-year programs offer outstanding preparation for future training, placing residents on the medical service and ICU at Mercy Fitzgerald Hospital and HUP Cedar along with exposure to quality improvement/patient safety research scholarly activity. These programs offer Osteopathic Recognition from the ACGME, so Osteopathic applicants may foster their OMM education through either program.

We invite you to review our websites and explore both residencies. We ask you to please enter your name below and indicate your interest accordingly. As a courtesy to you, with respect to your time and other interview commitments, if you interview for either TYR or Prelim IM you do not need to schedule a repeat visit for the other (if needed, the program director may reach out to you to schedule a separate interview).

Once again, we thank you for your interest in our programs at Mercy Catholic Medical Center!

Program Director
Transitional Year Residency

Manzoor Rather, MD. MRCP, FACP
Program Director
Internal Medicine Residency

Applicant name:			
☐ I am interested	d in TYR only		
☐ I am interested	d in Prelim IM only		
☐ I am interested	d in both TYR and Prelir	n IM	